
 

Low shelter 
numbers! 

The Humane Society of Kodiak 
annual meeting will be held January 
29th, 2015 at 6:00pm at the Fisheries 

Research Center on Near Island. 
Everyone welcome! 

 Come learn about animal shelter 
statistics, projects, and goals. 

Refreshments will be provided. 
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Kodiak Animal Shelter 
2409 Mill Bay Rd.  

PO Box 8783 
 

(907) 486-8077 
kodiakanimalshelter@gmail.com 

www.kodiakanimalshelter.org 
 

facebook.com/kodiakanimalshelter 

Contact 
information 

Thanks to the support of the 
community our pet numbers at the 
shelter are at a historic all-time low. 
We currently only have 2 available 

dogs and 5 available cats! 
 

WOW!! Thank you for choosing to 
adopt and for spaying/neutering 

your pets! 

Pick.Click.Give 

 

Need help  
spaying or neutering your pet? 

 

HSK is here to help! 
 

We can help with up to 50% of the cost of the 
surgery! 

 

Funding is limited. 

Call or stop by the Kodiak 
Animal Shelter for details. 

(907) 486-8077 

 
Please spay and neuter your pets! 

We hope you will consider sharing a 
portion of your PFD with the 
Humane Society of Kodiak. 

Your contribution helps to fund 
community spay/neuter programs 

and providing vet care to our 
shelter pets, among many other 

great things! 



 
 

Third annual 

Santa Paws 
was a great success! 

 

Held at the Marion Center 
for the second year, we saw 
many familiar faces from 
years previous, as well as 
many new. We thank 
everyone and their pets for 
visiting with Santa Paws 

and for supporting the Kodiak Animal Shelter.  

Also a HUGE thank you to Mickey Jones for her time 
and spirit bringing 
joy to all the good 
little dogs and 
cats as Santa 
Paws.  

See you next time! 

Hey BoBo! 
One of our long-term 
gals at the animal 
shelter is STILL 
looking for her forever 
home! 

She arrived June 2013 
and while many of her 
fellow long-term 
shelter kitties have 
found homes, BoBo is 
trying to figure out 
why she’s still there. 

BoBo is a very 
sociable, sweet gal. 
She gets along great 

with dogs, cats, and children. She has a very 
cute and unique meow that she will sometimes 
greet you 
with at the 
door. Often 
begging for 
attention, 
she is very 
friendly, but 
she is not the 
sort who has 
to be on your lap or in your presence at every 
second. She is an 8-year-old longhaired calico. 

BoBo is such a sweet and beautiful girl who 
deserves a second 
chance at life 
outside of the 
shelter. Meet her 
and see for yourself!  

Follow us on Instagram for goofy shelter life photos and an inside 
look at the shelter! 

www.instagram.com/kodiakanimalshelter 

WOOFTRAX 
You walk your dog anyway, 

now… 
 
 
 
 

Every mile you walk 
Wooftrax will donate to the  
Humane Society of Kodiak. 

 

Get the app for your smart phone at 
www.WoofTrax.com 
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Become an HSK member 
from the ease of your own 

home! Visit 
kodiakanimalshelter.org 
and select the Humane 
Society of Kodiak tab. 


